
From: Tahir, Madiha
To: ne146@rutgers.edu
Subject: Invitation for Palestine teach-in at Yale
Date: Friday, October 13, 2023 11:27:39 AM

Dear Noura (if I may) -

I believe we share acquaintances and friends in common (e.g. Darryl Li, Sherene Seikaly). I'm sure you're incredibly
busy at this time, but I am writing to ask whether you might be interested and available for a teach-in at Yale? We
have invited Nadia Abu El-Haj who is coming on November 6th. We'd love to have you present with her on that
date, but if you are unavailable then, we'd be happy to figure out other dates. We can offer a $1000 honorarium
for your time. 

The teach-in is hosted by the American Studies Department, and we are working to get co-sponsorships now from
other institutes and departments. Our tentative plan is to have you and Nadia alongside Lisa Lowe from American
Studies and Erica Edwards from the African American Studies Department. There is a lot of interest among students
and the communities at Yale to better understand the current situation and the occupation more generally. We
would love to have you join us.

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have questions or need more details. (My cell, in case that is easier, is:
+ ). 

I look forward to hearing from you.

Warmly
Madiha
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